
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Temporary Closure 
Of Hall and Car Park 

3 October 2025 to 12 November 2025 

 

Important Information Regarding Access to the Community Centre  and 

Car Park.  

The community centre will be inaccessible to everyone except contractors from 3 October 

2025 to 12 November 2025 due to the essential building works taking place on the premises.  

These improvements are being carried out to ensure that, upon completion, you will have 

access to a warmer, drier and safer space for all your activities.  We have worked with main 

contractors to keep the ‘outage’ to the shortest possible time.  We appreciate that this will 

interrupt your enjoyment of the facility, and we appreciate your understanding and 

continued support during this period.  

During the build, the premises will be protected by fencing and our CCTV will be active for 

your safety.  Please continue to use the Memorial Field to the fullest.   

We look forward to welcoming you back after 12 November and hope you will enjoy the 

enhanced facilities. 

Thank you once again to the community for your ongoing dedication and support to our 

centre.  

Kind regards, 

Rick Harrison, Chairman. 


